## ARGYLE CENTRAL SCHOOL

## Budget Vote and Election Notice

Executive Order (202.26) was declared by Governor Cuomo, due to the COVID-19 Virus; The Annual May Budget Vote and Election has been moved to June 9, 2020, and voting will be only by absentee ballot.

Absentee ballots will be forwarded to all qualified voters of the district who are currently on the Washington County Board of Elections registration of voters. Ballots need to be completed and returned by US mail by June 9, 2020, at 5:00 PM (Statewide Uniform Voting Day.) Anyone who meets the definition of a "qualified voter," but does not believe he/she will be on the Washington County Board of Election registration of voters, must contact the District Clerk, Kim Humiston: districtclerk@argylecsd.org or (518) 638-8243 x 304 as soon as possible to ensure timely receipt of an absentee ballot for the 2020 annual meeting/election.

In order to be legally qualified to vote in the Argyle School District Budget Vote, Board of Education Election, and the Argyle Free Library Budget Vote you must: 1) Be a U.S. Citizen 2) Be a district resident for 30 days or more on June 9, 2020 3) Be at least 18 years old as of June 9, 2020 4) Not otherwise be disqualified under the Election Law.



The district is holding a virtual public hearing on the proposed 2020-2021 School budget on Tuesday, May 26, 2020 at 7:00 pm and can be viewed on our website www.ArgyleCSD.org

## **ARGYLE CENTRAL SCHOOL**

5023 State Route 40, Argyle, NY 12809 Phone (518) 638-8243



Carrier Route Pres.
Non-Profit Organization
U.S. Postage Paid
Permit #3
Argyle, New York 12809

## **Board of Education**

Pamela Ellis, President David Holck, Vice President Travis Dessaint Thomas Genovese Rodney Saunders

POSTAL PATRON
\*\*\*\*ECRWSS\*\*\*\*

Proud to be in a community that cares. Stay healthy. Stay strong. Stay connected.